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All workshops will be at the Engineers’ Hse, Clifton, Bristol.  
To book, please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 
 Year 1   Tuesday  20.9.16 
 Year 2&3   Tuesday  11.10.16 
 Year 4   Tuesday  1.11.16 
 Year 5   Thursday 1.12.16 

Congratulations to the 2015-16 GP Teaching Prize winners 
Year 1  Dr. Sarah Woodward Maytrees Surgery, Bristol 
   

Year 2  Dr. Damian Cussen  Old School Surgery, Bristol  
 

Year 3  Dr. Will Nattrass  Frithwood Surgery, Gloucester 
 

Year 4  Dr. Martin Strong  Priory Rd MC, Swindon 

  Dr. Iain Jarvis  London Medical Practice, Gloucester  

GP and Associate Dean of the Health Sciences Faculty Sarah Purdy announced 
these awards at the MB ChB promise ceremony  preceding the graduation ceremony for final 
year medical students. Winners were invited to receive their prize in person.  

       Sarah Woodward                       Damian Cussen                       Martin Strong 

Please see page 2 for all prize nominees. 

Winners and nominees will all receive one of our covetable Primary Care teaching bags 

Academic mentor Scheme  Please note that this mentor scheme has been re-

named ‘Professional mentor Scheme’. If your are interested in becoming a mentor for Bris-
tol medical students please contact chris.cooper@bristol.ac.uk  

Balint resources here   http://balint.co.uk/ 

Consultation skills  teaching workshop  22 Sept 9.30 - 11.30 am , venue TBA 
If you are interested in teaching consultation skills to groups of students in Years 2, 3 or 4 you 
will need to attend this course. Please note, our consultation skills teaching sessions are very 
popular and have now been allocated for this year. To book your place on this workshop 

please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 
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Congratulations to the 2015-16 GP Teaching Prize nominees 

 
Year 1  Dr. Nikki Fleming  Lennard Surgery, Bristol 

   Dr. Helen Stoddart  Kingswood HC, Bristol 

  Dr. Ruth Muir   Charlotte Keel HC, Bristol 

  Dr. Glenda Beard  Southville Surgery, Bristol 

  Dr. Trevor Thompson Wellspring, Bristol 
   

Year 2  Dr. Jane Edge  Horfield HC, Bristol  

  Dr. Timothy Hogg  Batheaston MC 

  Dr. Sarah Wigmore  Priory Surgery, Bristol 

  Dr. Jonathan Buckler Hermitage, Swindon 

      Dr. Corinne Else  Sutton Benger Surgery 
 

Year 3  Dr. Ufaq Qazi   Northlands Surgery, Calne 

  Dr. Danielle Hall  Frome Community Hospital    
 

Year 4  Dr. Cameron Jackson Royal Well Surgery, Cheltenham    

  Dr. Mark Howell  North Petherton Surgery 

  Dr. Sarah Thio  Taunton Rd MC 

  Dr. Kerry Wainwright St. Georges HC, Bristol 

  Drs. Downey and Haining Devizes Surgery 

  Dr. Anne Gillberry  Oakhill Surgery, Radstock 
 

 

    Well done and thank you for your teaching  
 

 

 Beach read recommendation from Kirsten Gill 

 

‘The secret river’ by Kate Grenville . The story 
starts in 1806 with an English convict being sent to 
Australia. I found it a really interesting read, particularly as it was about 
something I knew very little about. Pretty ‘grim’ holiday read, perhaps, 
but definitely a page turner. Read more about it here http://

kategrenville.com/The_Secret_River 

 

The sequel ‘Sarah Thornhill’ was also very good 
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